
 
 
 

 

July 11, 2016 

Attention: All Trade Councils 

 

RE: LETTER OF JUNE 3, 2016, CONCERNING COMPETITIVE TENDERING: LCBO 
WINES/ SPIRITS 

 

Dear Trade Partners, 

The deadlines for product submissions contained in the letter of June 3 will be 
extended.  New deadlines will be communicated in a future letter. 

Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 
Stacee Roth   Carolyn O’Grady-Gold    
Director, SPIRITS  Director, WINES    
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